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Dear Parents/Carers, 

The United Karate Association which was established in 1981 is going to be offering two after 

school classes one for years 2/3 (Monday)  and another for years 4/5  Wednesday) after half 

term. Each class is limited to 25 spaces per class so if you wish to attend please reserve your 

child’s place as soon as possible. 

The classes will be on Mondays and Wednesdays from 3:30pm-4:30pm and will be taught by 

Sensei Charlie Collins 2nd Dan black belt, three-time World champion and four-time European 

champion.  

The Children will finish school and they will be met in the hall by the Sensei. Once the children 

are with their instructor, he will take them to the class where they will get ready and will begin  

their lesson. 

There will be seven sessions. Each session will cost £4 so the price will be £28. The first session 

start the week commencing 30th October and the final session is during the week of 11th 

December. 

To secure your place in the club please call Sensei Charlie on his mobile 07908408211 or via 

email at Charliecollinsuka@hotmail.com  

Yours Sincerely, 

Charlie Collins 

United Karate Association 


